
Learning focus
Reading is a priority at William Stockton.  Our early

readers are making fabulous progress on their reading
journey following the ‘Little Wandle’ phonics scheme.  

Please continue to read these books daily and to sign the
children’s reading diaries. 

We celebrate reading regularly.  Recently, we have had
very successful visits to the library.  We have also had da
visit from the library van where we had the opportunity

to choose new books. 
We have the Book fair and World book day coming up

and we can’t wait to see the excitement from the
children. 

Dates and Notices
Monday 12th February - 3/4S library visit
Wednesday 15th February - 3/4D library visit
Friday 16th February - Break up for half term
Tuesday 27th February - Pupils return to school
Tuesday 27th February - Y5/6 URENCO science
workshop - in school
Wednesday 28th February -  children at
regional finals of Ten Pin Bowling
Friday 1st March - Y1 visit to Delamere
Monday 5th March - 2B library visit
Monday 5th March - 8th March - Book Fair
Thursday 7th March - World Book Day

Number Smart Finley Bowen-Green 

Self Smart Lottie Forrest

People Smart Archie Sherwood

Art Smart Julia Ploszczyca

Body Smart Adesuwa Bright -
Obamwonyi

Music Smart Jack Lowe

Nature Smart George Calder

Word Smart Freya Thomas

Smart Learner Mohammad Al-Waleedi

Class Percentage

RG 95%

2H 98%

3/4D 95%

5/6F 95%

Attendance

Winners
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Reminder: doors shut at 9am - please ensure that you are on time for school

It is important that you are on time so that you child does not miss out on important learning. 

Attendance WOW!

Well done to   Theo Gough

who has won a £5 voucher

for Amazon today for 100%

attendance this week.  Who

will it be this week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win

it!

SMART Awards

A wet end to another wonderful week in school. As usual, we have
had lots of exciting things happening from our Valentine's shop, as

well as visits to the Ellesmere Port Library and learning
opportunities outside of the classroom, with Year 3 and 4 visiting

the Colomendy at the end of the week, which was a wonderful
experience for the children.

Well done to our Year4s who had a fabuloustrip on theresidential.  They hada wonderful time. 

The Valentines’

Shop continues to

be open this week

- all items are £1
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